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Frequently  Asked  Questions

Who may enroll in the Secondary Summer School program? 

The 2024 Secondary Summer School program is available at no cost to high school students residing within the Columbia School 

District. The program offers courses for credit advancement and credit recovery for students entering ninth, tenth, eleventh and twelfth 

grades, as well as non-graduating seniors. 

Where are Secondary Summer School courses offered? 
Most courses are offered at Battle, Hickman, Rock Bridge and CPS Online High Schools. Courses are initially offered at all locations 
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